
I am concerned that the DEA, as drafted, does not clearly lay out the responsibilities and/or liabilities 
of organisations providing free wifi. As an individual that frequently relies on free wifi services I am 
concerned that this lack of clarity will significantly harm the availability of these kinds of services. I 
believe government should be doing everything it can to promote the provision of this kind of 
facility, and the DEA should clearly reflect that priority. 


